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Interested in shooting in the 

indoor summer leagues?  The 

Summer pistol leagues There is 

still time.   For more info Contact 

David Cimini  at 413-441-7174   

 The new security system is about a year old now and we still have members 

 setting off the alarms.   

 When you walk in and your are the first person in the range or upstairs.  You have 

 to punch in the code.  IF YOU SET OF THE ALARM DO NOT LEAVE!  Please wait for 

the alarm company to call and give them the password and any other info they ask for.   

 

NEW* When you are the last to leave the range, either the Upstairs or downstairs, all you have 

to do now is  press the pound sign # and then the number  2  to set the alarms.  

The Club’s  Next  Outdoor 3D 

tournament is Sunday July 16th.  

Registration starts at 7:00 a.m.  

Setup is Saturday the 15th at 7:30 

am.  Volunteers needed. 



STEAK & LOBSTER  

DINNER DANCE 

Saturday Sept. 09, 2017 

B.Y.O.B. Dinner at 6:00 p.m. 

Dancing till ?? 

Get your Tickets Early! $25.00 Ea. 

Always a good time!  For your 

tickets email the club at 

info@lenoxsportsmensclub.com  

A reminder that if you plan to 

apply for a Antlerless Deer 

Permit this year you must 

purchase your hunting license 

and apply by July 15th  

Mass State Police Compliant LTC & UTAH Course 

6/25/17 10:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

$70.00 LTC 

$125 for UTAH 

$150 for Both 

You must pre-register Contact 

Tom Nadolny at or 413-822-6451 or 

Tom Nadolny - tnadolny1@gmail.com 
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Need a Hunter Education Course?  Follow 

this link to find one.  New ones popping 

up all the time!  

 
Before gardening, camping, hiking, or just playing outdoors, make preventing tick bites 

part of your plans. 

Lyme disease is spread by the bite of an infected tick. In the United States, an estimated 

300,000 infections occur each year. If you camp, hike, work, or play in wooded or grassy 

places, you could be bitten by an infected tick. 

People living in or visiting New England, the mid-Atlantic states, and the upper Midwest are 

at greatest risk. But you and your family can prevent tick bites and reduce your risk of 

Lyme disease. 

Protect Yourself from Tick Bites 

Know where to expect ticks. Blacklegged ticks (the ticks that cause Lyme disease) live in 

moist and humid environments, particularly in and near wooded or grassy areas. You may 

get a tick on you during outdoor activities around your home or when walking through 

leaves and bushes. To avoid ticks, walk in the center of trails and avoid walking through tall 

bushes or other vegetation. 

  

Though Lyme disease cases have been reported in nearly every state, cases are reported 

from the infected person’s county of residence, not the place where they were infected.  

 

Repel ticks on skin and clothing. Use repellent that contains 20 percent or more DEET, 

picaridin, or IR3535 on exposed skin for protection that lasts several hours. Always follow 

product instructions. Parents should apply this product to their children, avoiding hands, 

eyes, and mouth. Use products that contain permethrin on clothing. Treat clothing and 

gear, such as boots, pants, socks and tents with products containing 0.5% permethrin. It 

remains protective through several washings. Pre-treated clothing is available and may be 

protective longer. 

  

 

Editors Note;  I use 

Permethrin when 

I’m hunting and 

scouting.  No smell 

and works for 

weeks! 

http://www.mass.gov/eea/agencies/dfg/dfw/education-events/hed/basic-hunter-education-courses.html
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BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
WANT TO CONTACT SOMEONE?  

YOU CAN REACH US AT:  

Executive Officers 

President: Tom Ferguson 413-443-3224 (’19) 

Vice President: Mark Jester 413-499-8482 (’18) 

Secretary: Derek Dubin 413-281-6244 (’19) 

Treasurer: Bernie Abramson 413-443-0590 (’18) 

 

Board of Directors 

Katherine Bierwas: 413-770-7624 (’19) 

Dennis Leydet 413-329-7081 (’18) 

Tom Nadolny 413-822-6451 (’19) 

Lorenzo Marangoni: 413-822-7412 (’18) 

Ray Scheufler: 413-443-3059 (’18) 

Brian Huber 413-442-0521 (’19) 

A note form Brian Huber on the club’s end of year Junior rifle outdoor shoot at lee Sportsmen’s 

Association.  

 

“I would like to thank everyone who participated and everyone who helped make the day 

happen and make the day safe. And i would like to thank Lee for the use of the range for the 

day. Also everyone who purchased baked goods at the last 2 turkey shoots, that helped pay for 

ammo for the day along with the money the club gave us for ammo for the day.” 


